ALLIED SEABREEZE OWNERS ASSOCIATION
-

E.M. Reardon, 31 West Lane, Bay Shore, N.Y. 11706

29 May 1997
SUMMER RENDEZVOUS NEWS

Rendezvous are a great way to make friends, pick brains, and see what other Seabreezes look like.
If you’ll be cruising north of Hatteras this summer, try to include one of the following in your
itinerary. Do let the sponsors know if you are going to attend so that they plan for how many boats

and guests they will have. -

Thursday, July 30th: Gene Reardon invites you to rendezvous with MANATUCK (#46) at the
Shelter Island Yacht Club in Dering Harbor on Shelter Island, N.Y. Guest moorings, launch
service and showers are available. Cocktails and dinner at the Club are planned. Come anytime
Thursday, and plan on staying overnight. For planning purposes, a note to Bay Shore or call to
(516) 986-5082 is in order. MANATUCK will monitor Ch. 9 and 16 at 0755, 1155 and 1755 on
Wednesday and Thursday. The Club launches monitor Ch. 10 and only transmit on one watt.
Don’t expect a response until you have the harbor in sight. Moorings are $35 a night, but
anchorage is available outside the mooring grid if you prefer. If you plan on getting a mooring,
establish presence with the Club when your first enter, and locate your mooring. Weather
permitting, MANATUCK will be dressed and anchored outside the mooring area to facilitate
rafting. Come along side. (Also, be aware, jackets are required for the dinner.)

Thursday, August 14th: Hank Towers invites you to rendezvous with FINBARR (#121) in Buck
Harbor, at the western entrance to Eggemoggin Reach in Penobscot Bay. He will be there by
noon. He will alert the Camden Marine Operator on Ch. 26, who is very good about taking calls
and locating boats. He is registered with them and will check in every evening, and will also
monitor Ch. 9. FINBARR will be dressed or flying identifying flags in the signal hoist. The
Towers will be cruising in Maine, but their mailing address is 64 Book Hill, Essex, Conn. 06426;
telephone (860) 7657-1822. They should be at home until about August 8th.

Weekend of August 21st through 24th: Joe and Carole Sarnowski invite you to rendezvous with
PEDDLER (#133) at their house at the entrance of the Rappahanok, on the western shore of the
Chesapeake in White Stone, Virginia. Come any time, they say, but I’m sure that a note to them at
Peddler’s Landing, 327 Long Lane Farm, White Stone,Va. 22578 would be appreciated and result
in more explicit terminal guidance. Alternatively, call (804) 435-6368 or (703) 698-5725, or Joe’s
office, (703) 846-1173 and ask for Cathy.

Please note: The ASOA isn’t big enough to afford it’s own checking account. Although they are
bookkept separately, all checks must go hrough my account. If your feel inclined to make a

contribution, please make it payable to me personally, so my bank manager stops bugging me. Use
the memo line to identify the ASOA as the recipient.

Enjoy the season,

PrASEN




